
CORRIDOR PLAN

Overview

As part of the Funding Our Future bond, Salt Lake City will 
reconstruct 200 South from 400 West to 900 East starting in 2022, 
with aspirations to create an iconic corridor where businesses 
thrive, residents feel comfortable and safe walking, transit 
users navigate easily, and visitors build lasting memories. 

To begin the process, the city (in partnership with UTA) is 
initiating a process to conduct planning, public engagement, 
alternatives analysis, and preliminary engineering activities.

The study will also evaluate a multi-modal transit center to 
serve as a focal point where different modes of  travel – walking, 
biking, transit, and shared mobility – seamlessly converge.

Salt Lake City is seeking community input as we work to 
complete the design for the reconstruction of this street. 

To find out more information and 
comment about this project:

	Comment Line: 855-SLC-200S (855-752-2007)

	Email: 200South@slcgov.com

	Website: https://www.slc.gov/mystreet/200-south-corridor-plan/

PROJECT CONTACT
Kyle Cook, PE  •  Salt Lake City Transportation Division  •  801-535-6673  •  kyle.cook@slcgov.com
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